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Thank you veiy much for your letter of June 
26th and for your kindness in writing to 
Sir Robert Falconer, urging his acceptance 
on the International Committee.

I sincerely hope that throughout the year we 
may present some unusually interesting pro­
grams which will help to interpret American 
thought and opinion, actively and with viril­
ity, to the Canadian audience, and vice versa.

Assuring you again of the appreciation of 
this Committee for your kindness, I am

Sincerely yours,

Executive Secretary for America

June 27, 1933

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B. 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor 
McGill University 
Montreal, Quebec, Canada

My dear Sir Arthur!
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